
 
   

    
            

          

   
              

              
         

    

 

 

 

 

            
            

             
        

      

 
 

  

               
            

                  
              

              
                

 

NAPER ELEMENTARY 
WE ARE BETTER TOGETHER! 

NEW FAMILY TOURS 
● New families to Naper (not kindergarten) can come tour the building with a H&S 

representative on August 13. Grades 1-2 9:00-9:30 and Grades 3 and 4 
9:30-10:00 

NEW FAMILY MEET & GREET: 
● Monday, August 26th, Newcomer Meet & Greet after drop off (8:15-9:00am) on the Naper 

School Playground – younger siblings welcome! We cannot wait to meet you! 

NEW KINDERGARTEN SNEAK PEEK: 
On August 3rd, Naper School will be offering a Kindergarten Sneak Peek. Please view the table 
below for your time-slot, assigned by last name. Look for more information about Sneak Peek at 
a later date! Each child may be accompanied by ONE parent. 

Last Name Beginning Letter Time Slot 

A-C 8:00-8:45 AM 

D-K 9:00-9:45 AM 

L-S 10:00-10:45 AM 

T-Z 11:00-11:45 AM 

PROCEDURES FOR REPORTING STUDENT ABSENCES 
District 203 has a consistent procedure for reporting student absences. Parents are requested 
to phone the Health Office (630-420-6347) prior to 7:45 a.m. to report a student absence or 
delay due to a doctor or dentist appointment. Our Health Office is equipped with voice mail 
and calls can be accepted anytime day or night. 
Please provide the following information when calling: 

1. Date 
2. Student's Name 
3. Teacher's Name 
4. Reason for Absence 

If you anticipate the absence to be more than one day, please call the Health Office again 
between 10:00 a.m. and 2:00 p.m. and discuss the absence with the Health Technician. 

If a student is absent and we have not received a call, we will attempt to reach you by calling 
your home and/or a number that you have designated as your emergency contact. We must 
call these numbers prior to 10:00 a.m. to check on unreported absences. This procedure was 
developed to ensure the safety of your child as well as to help us with our attendance reports. 
Thank you. 
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